LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL

April 26, 2007

DRAFT DRAFT DRAFT DRAFT

Kim Howell, co-chairperson, called the regular meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 2:45 p.m. in the school media center.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Kim Howell, co-chair; Becky Hillard, Pam Goodin, Karen Day and Linda Lindsey.  There were no guests in attendance.   

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

07-020 Motion was made by Becky Hillard and seconded by Linda Lindsey to accept the minutes from the March 29, 2007, regular SBDM meeting.  The motion carried.

The SBDM Council reviewed the purposed purchase plan for Social Studies adoption. Questions arose over the amount of books being requested by second and third grade teachers.  The SBDM Council consulted with third grade teachers, who requested one book per student.  The second grade teachers would also like one book per student if funds were available.  The SBDM Council amended the current proposal to purchase ninety-six books for both second and third grades.  The textbook adoption bid for Social Studies has been awarded to Harcourt Brace. This adoption series will run for seven years.  The SBDM Council also signed the Statement of Accountability form as required by the district.

The SBDM Council agreed by consensus to renew their membership in the KY Association of School Council for 2007-2008 school year.  The cost is $400.00 per year and membership is due in June.

Policy Number 14.06 School-Related Student Trips – First reading was presented to the SBDM Council.  The above policy will become effective by the district July 1, 2007.  The second reading of policy # 14.06 will be at the May 10, 2007, SBDM Council Meeting.

School Activities Fund Budget for 2007-2008 was presented to the SBDM Council for approval. The SBDM Council reviewed the budget for the upcoming school year and accepted it by consensus.

Per Pupil Budget for 2007-2008 was presented to the SBDM Council for approval.  The SBDM Council reviewed the budget for the upcoming school year and accepted it by consensus.

The SBDM Council reviewed the past month’s accident reports.  The SBDM Council did not feel that the accident reports represented any pattern of unsafe conditions or practices at the school at this time. 

Financial reports for March were presented and approved.

Daily enrollment reports were reviewed.

The April 26, 2007 SBDM Council meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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